
City of SeaTac 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of SeaTac City Council will conduct a public hearing on 

Tuesday, October 22, 2019, during their regular Council Meeting, at 6:00 p.m., in the Council Chambers 

of SeaTac City Hall, 4800 South 188th Street, SeaTac, Washington 98188, for the purpose of considering: 

 THE PROPOSED 2020 REGULAR CITY PROPERTY TAX LEVY 

Dates of publication in the Seattle Times: Tuesday, October 8, 2019 
      Tuesday, October 15, 2019 
       


